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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1228 broadens eligibility for the discounted application fee for a medical marijuana license. 

The measure allows 100% disabled veterans, terminally ill patients, and patients in hospice care 

to receive a discount on the license application. The measure also directs the State Department of 

Health to offer an expedited application review process for a medical marijuana license in which 

the Department shall mail the approval or denial letter to the applicant within 5 business days. 

The fee for the expedited review is set at $80.00 for those eligible to receive a discount on the 

license application, and $150 for all other applicants.  
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